
 

Dear Parent 

 

As you may be aware Woods Primary School now offers a 

Childcare Voucher scheme through Employers For Childcare 

Vouchers. 

 

Make huge savings on childcare costs by signing up today – 

the scheme is expected to close to new entrants in 2018! 

 

Once the scheme is closed, if you are not already registered 

with Employers For Childcare Vouchers, you will no longer 

be able to avail of the Childcare Voucher scheme and the 

benefits it offers. 

 You can swap part of your salary each month to 

contribute towards your childcare costs 

 This amount is exempt from Tax and National Insurance 

 Each parent in a family could save up to £77.76 per 

month 

 Open to both mums and dads, so you can potentially 

double your savings to over £1,800 per year 
 

Don’t Delay, 

Save Today! 

How do I save money with Childcare 

Vouchers? 

To register for Childcare Vouchers go to: 

Click on ‘Sign Up’ to enter your unique employee code: 

For more information: 

57ld0 

www.efcvouchers.com 

www.employersforchildcare.org 

Email:  business@employersforchildcare.org 

Freephone: 0800 028 3008 

Telephone: 028 9267 8200 

mailto:business@employersforchildcare.org

